
 
 

BOROUGH OF WILDWOOD CREST  
GREEN TEAM 

          Meeting Minutes – April 24, 2023 
Borough Hall, 6101 Pacific Avenue 
 
 

Co-Chair’s MacQueen & Devlin called the Borough of Wildwood Crest Green Team to order at 1 
pm. 
 
MacQueen read the “Sunshine Act” and lead the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Co-Chair MacQueen, Co-Chair Devlin, Member Little, Member Corradino, Member Cusella, 
Member Vassallo, Member Anzelone, Member Mears, Member Marino, Member Filerino and 
Secretary Archer were in attendance. Commissioner Franco and Administrator Mahon were in 
attendance.  A quorum was declared.  Members Caruso and Deissroth were not present.  
 
The minutes from meeting March 22 were approved on motion of Co-Chair MacQueen, second 
by Co-Chair Devlin and unanimous voice vote of members eligible to vote. 
 
No Correspondence was received.  
 
Under old business, everyone discussed how well the soft opening of the Crest Arts Pavilion went 
on March 24. The building was received by the public in a very positive fashion.  The art contest 
was a success and will be an annual event to kick off the spring.  Arbor Day activities were then 
worked out with a tree planting at Public Works and a presentation given by Lomax Consulting 
Group at Crest Memorial school to follow.  Member Caruso emailed in his monthly report for Love 
Blue to be distributed to all members. 
 
Under new business, Co-Chair MacQueen and Secretary Archer attended a seminar held by the 
Cape May County Chamber of Commerce in April. The seminar was geared towards helping non-
profit groups become more cohesive and productive.  Co-Chair MacQueen discussed ways in 
which the ideas can be utilized by the team. Moving ahead with the continuing plastics collection, 
Members Filerino, Little and Marino said they will all assist with the collection. Commissioner 
Franco explained the weighing and delivering process of the plastics. He also invited all members 
to the CMC Chamber re-dedication of the James S. Cafiero Ecowalk on May 9 at 9:30am. 
 
Under other, Borough Administrator Mahon, asked the team for any suggestions they had for the 
Preston Park final plan.  Several members felt there should be signage regarding turtle crossing 
and dog walking.  They asked for waste disposal bags with the trash cans, better lighting and 
fencing. Ms Mahon said she will review ordinances for all before moving ahead with their 
suggestions. 
 
No members of the public spoke. 
 
The Team will meet on Wednesday June 28 at 1 p.m. Borough Hall Court Room. 
 
Meeting adjourned on motion of Co-Chair MacQueen and second by Co-Chair Devlin with a 
unanimous voice vote at 2 p.m. 
 


